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Child Custody Crosses the Border continued from page 3

While there have been substantial inroads into the issues of domestic 

violence and the impact of violence on children in the state court 

systems, the federal courts have lagged behind in analyzing the 

effect of domestic abuse on minor children in Hague Convention 

cases. In many instances, in order for the grave risk defense to apply, 

federal courts require that the domestic abuse must be directed at 

the minor child. A minority of federal courts, acknowledging the 

studies on the effects of domestic abuse on children, are now finding 

that abuse against the mother may well create a grave risk of harm  

to her children.

The Hague Convention seeks to protect children from the harmful 

effects of abduction and retention across international boundaries 

by providing a procedure to bring about their prompt return. As the 

global economy continues to grow, and even more international 

families are created, this treaty will become even more critical 

in addressing issues of international cooperation in the area of  

child abduction.

Moss & Barnett was proud to be a Bronze sponsor of the Minnesota 

Justice Foundation’s 2010 Annual Awards Celebration held on 

November 10, 2010. The Minnesota Justice Foundation (MJF) was 

founded in 1982 by Minnesota law students concerned about their  

role within the community. Its most basic goal and the driving 

philosophy behind it is to link 

volunteer law students with 

opportunities to assist attorneys 

in meeting the legal needs of the  

low-income community. 

Sarah Doerr, an attorney in our 

bankruptcy practice area, serves on the Board of MJF. Sarah was 

fortunate enough to benefit from a similar program at her law school 

alma mater (the University of Michigan) and received a funded 

fellowship to work at Legal Aid the summer between her first and 

second years of law school. That experience and the mission of MJF 

remain close to Sarah’s heart. 

We believe that giving back to the community is both a privilege 

and a responsibility, and we support and applaud Sarah and MJF  

for helping to ensure that the legal needs of ALL in our community 

are met!
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